
Water Boards 

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

September 6, 2018 

Mr. Peter Hayden 
CAH Acquisition Co. V, LLC 
101 The Grove Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
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TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- THE FORMER EXXON MOBIL GASOLINE STATION (#1 1-GQG FACILITY), 15281 SUNSET 
BOULEVARD, LOS ANGELES, CA 90036, (FILE NO. 16-116, ORDER NO. R4-2014-0187, 
SERIES NO. 086, Cl-10279, GLOBAL ID. WDR100039531) 

Dear Mr. Hayden: 

On November 11 , 2016, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed 
you that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187, which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

On March 7, 2017, sodium persulfate solution injection for the insitu remediation of volatile organic 
compounds in groundwater was completed. In a letter dated August 15, 2018, CAH Acquisition 
Co. V, LLC requested termination of WDR coverage under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-
0187 because CAH Acquisition CO. V, LLC does not plan to resume sodium persulfate solution 
injection. 

Regional Board staff have reviewed monitoring reports submitted in compliance with Monitoring 
and Reporting Program (MRP) No. Cl-1 0279 for the site, and CAH Acquisition CO. V, LLC's 
March 12, 2018, response to the Regional Board's January 11, 2018, Notice of Violation (NOV). 
All reports required under the MRP have been submitted and meet the requirements of the MRP. 
The response to the NOV adequately addresses the items noted in the NOV. 

The coverage under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187 for the subject site is no 
longer needed and hereby terminated except for enforcement purposes to address non­
compliance, if any, during the term of permit coverage. 



Mr. Peter Hayden - 2 - September 6, 2018 
CAH Acquisition Co. V, LLC 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Peter Raftery at (213) 620-
6156 (peter.raftery@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (eric.wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~_,;)?:;£~ 
~ - Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Jose F. Diaz, California Department of Toxic Substances Control 
Mr. Juan A. Guerrero, Tetra Tech BAS 


